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d. 29, 1913.

Sir,

I beg toacknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 13th instant and to say that no further information

can at present be given relating to the application of the

Grand Trunk Pacific for a portion of an Indian Reserve at

Furne Lake, British Iolumbia. It is hoped that the proposed

Indian Reserve Commission may be able to take up these

matters in the near future.

Your obedient servant,

Fondt

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

Ryley, Esq.,

Land Commissioner,

Grand Trunk Pacific Railway Co.,

Winnipeg, Man.
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